From: Sue Etherington-Smith 
Sent: 13 September 2016 12:42
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: planning application 16/01525/F

Dear Emily,
Planning application 16/01525/F
I would like to object to this application on the same grounds as the Sibford Ferris parish council.
We live opposite the pub and would like the pub reinstated as a pub therefore it would need a car park!
yours sincerely
Sue Etherington-Smith
-- 

Sue & Mike Etherington-Smith

Dower House

Sibford Ferris

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 5RA
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